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The Southeastern Ohio Symphony Orchestra  presents final concert of the season   

April 16, 2024 (Cambridge, Ohio) The Southeastern Ohio Symphony Orchestra will present its final 

concert of the season on April 21st at 7 pm in Brown Chapel on the campus of Muskingum University 

in New Concord, OH. 

Entitled “Space, the Musical Frontier,” the concert will feature favorite space themes to include Star 

Wars, Star Trek, Apollo 13, even a video game selection!   

If you are a fan of space movies, space themes, then this is certainly a concert you don’t want to 

miss!  Sunday, April 21, 7 pm in Brown Chapel on the campus of Muskingum University.  

  

Season subscriptions are available, single tickets $20 and are available at the door, or online at our 

website www.seoso.org .    Children are always admitted free with a ticketed adult and college and 

university students free with their school ID.   
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